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4969 Centre Pointe Drive Suite 200, North Charleston SC  29418-6952 

 

   

 

August 14, 2024 
File: 234300001 

Mr. Jeffery Lord   
Town Administrator 
Town of Moncks Corner 
118 Carolina Ave 
Moncks Corner, SC 29461 
 

Dear Jeff, 

Reference: All Inclusive Playground for the Town of Moncks Corner 
  

This letter represents the recommendation of Stantec concerning the award of a construction 
contract by the Town of Moncks Corner for the referenced project. 

Bids for the project were received at 2:00 pm on August 13th, 2024, at the town Administration 
Building located at 118 Carolina Ave, Moncks Corner, South Carolina.  Each of the sealed bids were 
publicly opened and read aloud.  A total of five (5) bids were received ranging from a low Base Bid 
of $3,447,000.00 to a high Base Bid of $4,350,287.00, with various alternate pricing. Please reference 
Certified bid tab for a complete breakdown of bids received to include alternates.  The low bid was 
submitted by Trident Construction, LLC, located in North Charleston, SC.  We feel that the bids were 
competitive. 

Based on our investigation, it appears that Trident Construction, LLC, has the experience and 
resources to complete the project.  It is therefore our recommendation that a construction contract 
be awarded to Trident Construction, LLC. 

Enclosed is the Certified Bid Tabulation. 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

Regards, 

STANTEC CONSULTING SERVICES INC.   

Josh Lilly, PE 
Civil Engineer  
Phone: (843) 740-6332  
Josh.Lilly@stantec.com 
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